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Dear parents and carers. 
World Book  Day 

 

We had a brilliant World Book day thanks to your efforts. 
It was lovely to see  so many children taking part and we 
thought you would like to see some of the photographs.  
In assembly we paraded all the children, so that we could 
admire everyone’s outfits, even the teachers! 
Some of our PTA joined in the fun and got dressed up too. 
They took this opportunity to present each class with a 
box of books bought with money  that his been raised this 
year. The children were delighted and it was a lovely end-
ing to our celebration. 

Do you recognise these mummies? They 
are part of our PTA. 

Name the 

teacher. 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


 

 



 

This was a great celebration of books and a lovely learning opportunity for all the 
children, as the whole school was focussed on characters from stories. The children 
really thought about their costumes and at times we could theme them for example-
during the parade there were some big bad wolves and the Little Red Riding Hoods 
were warned to stay away from them!  



     Important news from our School Office 
 
 We are approaching the end of the financial year so all of our accounts must be  
finalised on THURSDAY 21st MARCH 2013. 

Therefore next week all dinner monies must be paid to the school before Thursday. We will 
not be able to book a school dinner unless dinner money is received either in advance or 
on the day a dinner is required. If you require a school dinner on Friday 22 March please 
ensure that this has been booked and paid for by Thursday 21 March 2013. 
All Breakfast Club and after school Butterflies club places must be booked and paid for by 
this date.  
f you require a place in either of the clubs on Friday 22 March please ensure that this has 
been booked and paid for by Thursday 21 March 2013. 
Year 4 and Year 5 parents: All outstanding trip money for Stratford and Kip on a Ship 
must be paid to the school office by THURSDAY 21 MARCH 2013. 
Similarly if you have any outstanding payments for trips, school dinners or breakfast/
butterflies please ensure these are repaid by Thursday 21 March. 
Thank you for your cooperation in these matters. 

 Easter Treats 
Next Week we will be having an Easter Egg Raffle in Assembly on Friday. Please send 50p in a 
named envelope to take part. 
 
The PTA are organising a special Easter Egg Hunt on Friday for all children at the end of the 
school day. This is still in the planning process, so it will be a lovely surprise for the children. 

Diary News, 
Reminders 
Learning Review Meetings 
You should have all received appointment times for the Parents and Carers Learning review meet-
ings for next Wednesday and Thursday. Please contact the office if you have not received your  
appointment time. 
Arrangements for the start and the end of the day 
All children apart from Reception will line up on the big playground from Monday 18th March. 
Reception children will line up in their outdoor classroom. Please make sure that your child is in 
school on time. Remember that the school Reception area will be full of Purple Playhouse children 
and parents. 
At the end of the day Reception and KS1 children will be collected from their classrooms and chil-
dren in KS2 will be on the big playground. 
Clubs 
Clubs run by Warwick Volunteers have finished now, so there will be no Bake IT Up, Aliens Guide 
to Human Politics or Cricket Club. There will be no Homework Club, Glee Club or Film Club on 
Thursday, as the space will be taken up by Learning Review Meetings. 
 Mad Science will take place in the school hall. 
Gardening Meeting. If you are at all interested in gardening, please come to a meeting 
on Monday at 9.30 in the staff room. 


